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The Department of Commerce organized a Parents Teacher Meeting on 5th December, 2020 at              

1pm . The purpose of the program was explained by Mrs. Shefali S. Chouksey who compered                

and hosted the program. She  gave a warm welcome to all. 



The coordinator of the Parent Teacher Association Cell Dr. R. S. Bagde gave details of all the                 

programmes to be conducted by PTA Cell during the whole academic year at college level.               

 

 

 

After that , Principal  Dr. Mrs. B. A. Mehere addressed all the  parents informing them about the 

college and its rich heritage and requested them to take care  of their ward specially in these 

covid times including their physical and mental health.  

 



Head of the Department Dr. Mrs Varsha Panbude addressed the students and informed them 

about the department , its various achievements and practices followed to groom the students 

and various opportunities available to achieve their goals.  

Following this, Dr. Durga Puttewar  informed about all the cell activities  like NCC,NSS,ED Cell,etc 

through power point Presentation. 

 

 

She also explained about facilities like library,sports ,all round development, health care to the              

students. Dr.Akhil Ramteke discussed different prospects of career & employment in the            



commerce stream.  

 

Mrs. Shefali S. Chousey gave information about the Unnati Program(Soft skill development and             

personal growth program). A question answer session was taken in which parents & students              

were free to  ask their doubts.  

 



At last ,the vote of thanks was proposed by Mrs. Shefali S. Chouksey. She thanked the Principal 

for  her guidance, all coordinators for their  support, parents & students for their  presence. 

Around 60 parents and students attended the meeting and positive feedback was received 

stating it was beneficial for students.

 



 

 

 


